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Three scientists participate in third National Congress of Oceanography

March 14, 1967

Three scientists from the University of California, San Diego's Scripps Institution of Oceanography are
participating this week in the third National Congress of Oceanography being held in Puerto de Campeche,
Mexico.

The Congress, scheduled for March 14-19, is being sponsored by the National Institute of Biology and Fishery
Investigations and the University of the Southwest. The program is designed to encourage an exchange of ideas
among participants, to discuss solutions to oceanographic problems in Mexico, and to make plans for future
oceanographic and fishery research in Mexico.

Scripps Institution scientists presenting papers at the session on marine biology are Dr. Angeles Alvarino,
assistant research biologist; Dr. Ralph A. Lewin, associate professor of biology; and Julian K. Miller, associate
specialist in biomass analysis.

Papers are also being presented at sessions on marine geology, fisheries, and physical oceanography. All
sessions deal with some aspect of the study of the Mexican coasts and seas.

The last Congress met in Ensenada, Baja California, in 1965.



